Leaf Pick Up Extended

(Weather Permitting)

The long range forecast appears favorable to extend Lisle Road District’s Leaf Program one more week.
Leaves must be in the parkway by 7:00am Monday, November 27, 2017. Once the crews pass your

house, they will not return and this final sweep of the Road District 2017 leaf pick up program will
conclude.

After those dates, you will be able to bag your leaves and place a yard waste sticker on them. Republic
Services (630-964-3232) informs us they will pick up yard waste bags through December 12, 2017.



